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"The right attitude and 
living our values is really 
important. You need be 
willing to learn, grow and 
change for yourself and for 
Mencap's future." Dean​



Who you will be working with

Click here to listen to what our colleagues think

You will be passionate about 
how you and your team can 

improve the lives of the 
people with a learning 

disability, reflecting always 
how you and your team can 

learn and improve

You will be inclusive by 
making sure that your 

services support all Mencap 
colleagues and volunteers. 
Within your team you will 

work to make sure all voices 
are heard, and different 

views listened to

You will be brave by 
encouraging people to have 
big ideas about what would 
make their service/team the 
best place to work, and you 
will test things out and learn 

from mistakes

You will be positive in how 
you work with your team. 

You will encourage them to 
share their own ideas and 

encourage honest and open 
conversations about what 

could be better

You will be kind and 
considerate in all your 

interactions, and will call 
out any behaviour that is 

not, so that people feel it is 
a safe place to work

Mencap’s values and how they apply to this role

People with a 
learning 
disability

Mencap 
Volunteers

Mencap Retail 
and 

Volunteering 
Service

Local 
organisations 

and 
employers 

Parents and 
carers
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